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28 August 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ashcroft, 
 
Newmarket Neighbourhood Plan Clarification note - Response to West 
Suffolk query 
 
Question: What is the expected timescale for the adoption of the Forest Heath Site 
Allocations Local Plan? 

Answer: West Suffolk received the Inspectors Reports into the Forest Heath 
Single Issue Review (SIR) and Site Allocation Local Plan (SALP) on the 13 August 
2019, and these can be viewed by scrolling down the web page on 
https://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/Planning_Policies/local_plans/forest-
heath-local-plan-examination-2017.cfm  
 
It is proposed to adopt both the SIR and SALP at the Full Council meeting on the 
19 September 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Marie Smith 
Service Manager – Strategic Planning 
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